L Oak Hill Elementary

6101 Patton Ranch Road Austin, TX 78735

March 31, 2016
To Whom It May Concern:

I wanted to write to you to let you know how happy we are to have the new owners
of the Austin Pizza Garden in the Oak Hill community. Since they have taken over,
they have reached out to us to partner with Oak Hill Elementary. Recently, they
provided a donation to the school that was greatly appreciated and have indicated
the desire to help out in any way they can. The Austin Pizza Garden has been a
great neighbor and supporter of Oak Hill Elementary. 1f you require additional
information, I would be happy to answer any questions you have.

Respectfully,

M—_

Lori Komassa
Principal

Oak Hill Elementary




